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Presidentôs Message 

As we all prepare for a busy summer, I 

canôt help but look back over the cold, 
rainy but very busy spring. 

Our May luncheon tested our ability to 

recall information that fills our brains with 
a fun trivia challenge presented by Pat-

rick.  The thrill of competition, the enjoyment of a fine 

meal and the fun of sharing laughs with your friends as 
you try to win Trivia.  Our creative jig saw puzzle center-

pieces gave the winners an opportunity to continue the 

game theme at home. 

On May 18 Janet Molloy, Jean Boundy and I at-

tended the Awards Ceremony at Mashpee High School 

to present two scholarships from the Mashpee Wom-
enôs Club.  Our winners this year are Cassidy O'Hara 

who is going to Johnson and Wales to study bio chem-

istry and Alex Morry who is going to the University of 
New Hampshire to study health management.  

June was a VERY BUSY month.  The Murder Mys-

tery Dinner was a great event.  The actors who provided 
the mystery were professional and very entertaining.  Of 

course the members and guests who participated, 

helped to deepen the plot.  In the end, the Mystery was 
solved.  The Butler DID NOT do it!!!!  Not only was the 

evening a fun social event, it was very beneficial to the 

Mashpee Womenôs Club charity account.  The final to-
tals were not available at this publishing, but rumor has 

it that the charity fund will increase by more than 

$12,000!  Thanks to all who participated. 

Keeping in our long tradition, the June luncheon fea-

tured its fashion show.  OZ in Barnstable Village provid-

ed the gorgeous outfits that were modeled by several 

members.  Our very creative members, out did them-
selves.  The fabulous gift baskets made the Chinese 

Auction a HUGE success.  Our Scholarship Fund will 

benefit from the proceeds of the day.  Again, the final 
profits were not available in time for this newsletter.  

Profits are expected to be in the thousands.  Thanks to 

the following members who were models:  Christine 
Champagne, Lucy Cromwell, Linda Gervich, Julie 

Kline, Linda Lynch, Sally Pisciotta and Sue White.   

Annual Boston Pops Christmas Trip:  Nancy Jo 
Goulart has been in touch with the Pops Office and will 

let her know in July how many tickets that we might be 

able to purchase for our annual trip to Boston to enjoy 
lunch in Boston and the Christmas Pops at Symphony 

Hall.  As soon as we know, the tickets will be made 

available on a first-come, first-serve basis, and payment 
will be due at the time of signing up for the trip.  Mem-

bers will take preference; however if we do not sell all 

the tickets to members, it will be open to others.  The 
price will be based on last yearôs with the agreement 

that if there is a price increase, members agree to pay 

the difference.  A special thanks to Nancy for taking 
care of all the details. 

GREAT NEWS:  We have a new publicity team.  A 

special thanks to Jo Ann Burk and Debbie Landsiedel 
who have joined the board as the publicity co-chairs.  

Ricki Dale will be in charge of booking the Getting to 

Know You Speakers.  Thanks for your participation.   

 

Happy Summer to all!  Jeanne Dennis, President 

MASHPEE WOMENõS CLUB  

Summer, 2017, Newsletter 
P.O. Box 1613 

Mashpee, MA  02649 
Web site: http://mashpeewomensclub.org 

Email: MWC@mashpeewomensclub.org 

 
Lisbeth Dineen, Editor 

aŀǎƘǇŜŜ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƭǳō aƛǎǎƛƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ  

The mission of this Club is to bring all women of Mashpee and surrounding towns into a social environment, pro-
vide educational and recreational programs to the benefit of our members, and charitable programs to support our 

towns. The Clubôs first meeting was December 9, 1997. 
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The Mashpee Womenôs Club hosts a luncheon on the 

third Tuesday of each month. The cost is $22 for mem-
bers and $25 for guests. Checks payable to the Mash-

pee Womenôs Club should be mailed to Mashpee Wom-

enôs Club, P.O. Box 1613, Mashpee, MA 02649 to ar-
rive at least 7 days before the luncheon.  Luncheons 

are held on the third Tuesday of each month at the New 

Seabury Country Club at noon each month unless not-
ed differently.  

 As always, Sue Riley continues to take 

donations for the Mashpee Food Pantry at 
every luncheon. Cash donations preferred 

but products are also always appreciated. 

The food pantry let us know that for 
every $100 in cash they receive, they 

can purchase approximately $1,000 

worth of products because of their bulk 
quantity purchasing power!  Thatôs some great return 

on our investment! 

Save the Dates! 

Upcoming Luncheon Programs 

Membership News 
New Members:  Please welcome the following new 

members:  Jo Ann Burk-, Sandra Dethlefsen, Millie 
Larossi, Stephanie Simpson, Virginia Zorovic, Deb-

bie Landsiedel, Dorothy Supple, Ricki Dale, Marilyn 

Land,  Deborah Cremin, and Maureen MacNeil.  
Please say hello to them when you see them not only at 

our luncheons, but also at Solo Dining, Couples Dining, 

Canasta, Knitting, and Memoir Writing! 

Dues:  Donôt forget ð dues for the upcoming 2017-2018 

year are now being accepted. Please complete the 

membership application (see page 6) and send it with 
the $30 fee to Mashpee Womenôs Club, PO Box 1613, 

Mashpee, MA. 02649.   You will be included in the Mem-

bershp Directory and will  remain in good standing with 
your current clubs.  Thanks! 

Luncheon Cost:  Programs  and presenters at our 

luncheons are not free.  So that we can provide the best 
programs for our members, we have made the difficult 

decision to increase our monthly luncheon to $25 for 

members, $28 for guests beginning in Septem-
ber.  Thank you in advance for understanding.   

Mary Liz McCahill, Laura Kuzia, and Linda 

Gervich. MWC Membership and Directory 
Committee 

As a reminder ð One of the missions of this Club is to provide charitable programs to support our towns.  We are 

proud to continue its charitable mission each month during our monthly luncheon plus the extraordinary fund rais-
ing activities through the fashion show, golf tournament, and this year the Murder Mystery Dinner.   

MWC Charitable Mission 

An important part of our charitable mission is the 50/50 raffle that we hold at each monthly luncheon. The recipi-

ent of the 50/50 raffle is a Cape Cod charity suggested by our members. Any MWC member can submit a sug-
gestion for a charity that is a 501(c)(3) charity.  It will have a chance to win the 50/50.  If you have a charity you 

would like to suggest, please complete the following form and bring it to the next meeting or email the infor-

mation to Jocelyn Bradburn (her contact information is in the directory).   

PLEASE NOTE: 1) The charity must be a Cape Cod charity and must be a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) charity;  

2) THE FORM MUST BE FILLED OUT COMPLETELY IN ORDER FOR IT TO BE INCLUDED IN THE DRAW-

ING. 

NAME OF CHARITY: _______________________________________________________________________    

ADDRESS OF CHARITY: ___________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER OF CHARITY:_______________   CHARITY CONTACT PERSON____________________ 

YOUR NAME: ________________________________      YOUR PHONE NUMBER: ____________________  
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Recent Happenings! 

Past Luncheon Programs 

Tuesday, April 18:  The April luncheon was 

a lovely and fun afternoon. The luncheon 
began with our own Getting to Know You 

speaker, Sue Riley, who summarized the 

huge impact the Mashpee Womenôs Club 
has been through the years, having donated 

more than $200,000 to the community.  

David Kuehn, Executive Director 

for the Cotuit Center for the Arts, 

shared us with the wonderful 
events, productions, gallery exhi-

bitions, concerts, classes, work-

shops, and special events that 

are available from the Center. And more 

than just talking about what might be 
available, we had the chance to hear the 

troupe perform from its latest production, 

ñMoms on Broadwayò. It was terrific fun, 
and our members clearly enjoyed the 

performance. Check out the Cotuit Cen-

ter for the Arts and its website -- http://
www.cotuitcenterforthearts.org.   Thank you to Shirley 

Perry for the beautiful orchids on our centerpieces. Stun-

ning!  

Tuesday, May 16:  Trivia Luncheon:  The May pro-

gram featured a trivia contest by DJ and well-known en-

********************** 

A segment at each monthly luncheon includes a five-
minute ñGetting to Know Youò (GTKY) presentation pri-

or to the luncheon program introducing a community 

speaker from a local organization or business. 

 
Tuesday, July 18 ð Join us for Doreen 
Dove, an award-winning expert in the 
field of Image Consulting who coaches 
women to use style as a tool to take stra-
tegic control of their image.  She will 
show us how to define  an authentic 
style, how do organize our closet, and 
how to dress and shop with a purpose! 
 

Tuesday, August 15 ð Beth Murphy 
(who is the daughter-in-law of our MWC 
member and Vice President Jane Murphy) 
is Director of Films and foreign corre-
spondent at The Ground Truth Project and 
the founder of Principle Pictures.  She fo-
cuses on stories of human rights and so-
cial justice and tells them through feature and short docu-
mentaries, news packages, and digital media.  For our 
luncheon, she will be showing parts of her award winning 
film  ñWhat Tomorrow Brings,ò about the first girlsô prima-
ry school in Afghanistan, and she will talk about her role 
and her experiences in the creation of this school for girls 
in Afghanistan. 
 
Tuesday, September 19 ð Setting the Spaceð stay 
tune for more details about staging and decorating. 

/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ ƻǳǊ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜ ŦƻǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ƳƻǊŜ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΗ  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκƎǊƻǳǇǎκƳŀǎƘǇŜŜǿƻƳŜƴǎŎƭǳōκ 

As the story goes, it takes a village to build a great community, but it takes a few 

wonderful, dedicated women to raise funds in order to provide the monies that ena-
ble dreams to come true in that community. I would like to take a moment to thank 

those hard-working women that made our Mystery dinner a success. In particular, I 

want to thank Carolyn Holmes who was responsible for all the silent auction items, Linda Gervich who spent 
endless amount of time coordinating a beautiful dinner setting for all to enjoy, to Jean Boundy for securing the 

lovely centerpieces, and Jeanne Dennis and Sue Riley for all their computer expertise. Big thanks to Jane 
Murphy and her friends from Falmouth and mine from Southport who supported us in big ticket sales.  I want 

to also thank all that attended and supported our charity fundraising efforts and, of course, the entire committee 

for all the hours spent in organizing a fun evening for all ð as a result of all your hard work, we were able to 
raise $12,500.00 for our charity fund!  Thank you all! 

Suzi Rego, Fundraising Chairperson                          (check out some pictures of our members on page 5) 

Murder Mystery Fundraiser 

http://www.cotuitcenterforthearts.org
http://www.cotuitcenterforthearts.org
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MWC members have great fun 

showing their talents by making 

the  Centerpieces for the monthly 
luncheons. Well done ladies! Thank 

you to all who participate.  The com-

mitment is only once a year,  and MWC pays for all sup-
plies. If anyone is interested in helping please contact 

Laura Kuzia or Janet Molloy. 

The spring New Membersô Coffee/Teas 
kicked off on May 22 with a welcoming of 

Jo Ann Burk, Debbie Landsiedel, Ricki 

Dale, and Susan Thomas at hostessô 
Mary Liz McCahillôs home.  The board members in at-

tendance were Mary Liz McCahill and Sigrid Howell.  

We shared stories, background info, career, family, and 
the adjustment to retirement. 

The second gathering took place on May 30 at Jane 

Murphyôs home.  We welcomed Adamys Cancel, Nan-
cy Kurtz, Marilyn Land, Lee Smith, Patricia Olsen, 

and Susan Van Tol. The board and committee mem-

bers who attended were Jeanne Dennis, Janet 
Molloy, Jane Murphy, Katherine Schwartz, and 

Sigrid Howell.  Many conversations led to getting to 

know this wonderfully gifted group of women. 
These new member gatherings are a good first step 

in welcoming new members to the MWC.  The next 

event will be scheduled either in the fall or next spring 
when we get another group of women who join the club. 

New Membersô Coffee/Tea coordinators, Sigrid Howell, 

Jean Boundy, and Katherine Schwartz 

All of our eight book groups continue to bond together 

and foster the love of reading with the many genres that 
are selected each month. The book 

group chairs are getting together on 

June 30th to make plans for our De-
cember 13th luncheon so ladies 

please mark your calendars. We had 

a fantastic turnout last year and are 
anticipating the same for this year. 

We are still in the planning stages; so if anyone has any 

suggestions please forward them to Carolyn Holmes or 
Sigrid Howell. As soon as plans are finalized for the 

luncheon we will update everyone. Happy reading! 

Sigrid Howell and Carolyn Holmes, Book Group Coor-
dinators 

Group I is still in the process of making small blankets 
and sweaters for The Baby Center in Hyannis.  This 

spring we also enjoyed a teaching work-

shop instructed by Sue Riley on how to 
make cables.  Such a fun event as 

some of us never learned how to make 

this stitch.  Individuals are also working 
on their own projects ð afghans, sweaters, and hats. 

Mostly this group of hysterical women just en-

joy being together twice a month to relax, 
snack and dine through lunchtime, and social-

ize.  (Some knitting also takes place.) 

Sigrid Howell, Knitting Group Coordinator 

 

 

Club Activities and Member News 
Centerpiece Creation Book Groups 

New Membersô Welcome 

Coffee and Tea 

Knitting Groups 

tertainer Patrick Treacy. Patrick infused 

his trivia contest with great songs giving 
the program dual entertainment.  The af-

ternoon  gave us the chance to play some 

trivia! Lots of fun and good time! Great food, great wom-
en! Thanks to Patrick for keeping us testing our 

knowledge of information. Thanks for Sigrid Howell for 

providing the puzzles centerpieces! 

Tuesday, June 20:  Annual Fashion Show:  Not only 

did we refine our sense of fashion, but we are included a 
significant amount of increasing our charities funds (part 

of which includes the annual scholarships 

to two deserving Mashpee High School 
seniors currently provided two scholarships 

ð $2,000 each). See Jeanne Dennisô Pres-

ident Message for all the details!   Thank 
you to Brenda Lee, owner and designer of 

OZ, for making this a special fashion show 

and for the fun, beautiful handbags raffled to a winner for 
one at each table. 

See the pictures of our models and beautiful fashions on 
page 5. 



tŀƎŜ р                                                                aŀǎƘǇŜŜ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƭǳō bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ                                                    {ǳƳƳŜǊΣ нлмт 

 

Fashion Show 

 MWC Models and Fashion from OZ 

Memoirs & More will begin its 12th year in September. 

This season we will meet just once a month at 

the Mashpee Senior Center. Our group of am-
ateur writers enjoy getting together to write 

our memoirs for our children and grandchil-

dren. We write at home on an assigned topic 
and read our work at the meeting; however, 

we do not critique; we praise.   

Everyone can write. Each person has her own unique 
style. There is no right or wrong way to set down ideas 

on paper.  We are a small group ready to welcome four 

to six new members. If you are interested in learning 
more, please contact Fran Giambarba at 508-539-2833.  

Nancy Jo Goulart is the coordinator for 

MWC  special events.  She would love to 
have someone else help her out Special 

Events.  Please call her in the directory and 

let her know that you would like to join her! 

Memoirs & More Writing 

Special Events 

Murder MysteryðDownton Abby Revisited? 


